**Subject:** Re: Resources for the Homeless in Wilshire Area **From:** "GREGORY MORGAN" <37497@lapd.lacity.org>

**Date:** 09/26/2015 12:44 AM

**To:** "Donald Duckworth" <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>

Mr. Duckworth,

Great! I will try to give you a call tomorrow after I get started at work.

Thank You,

Sergeant G. Morgan #37497 Gang Enforcement Detail Wilshire Area

>>> Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com> 9/25/2015 9:42 PM >>> Thanks Greg. I'm at 818-515-2159. (That's my cell.) I'm in a YMCA Board meeting until early afternoon. After that I'm free, although I may not be staying up as late as you will be.

Look forward to talking with you. Thanks for the email.

On Fri, Sep 25, 2015 at 7:42 PM, GREGORY MORGAN <37497@lapd.lacity.org > wrote:

Mr. Duckworth,

Captain Leslie, the Commanding Officer of Wilshire Area (LAPD), asked me to contacting you about additional resources available to help our homeless population.

Do you have a contact number and availability tomorrow to speak? I work from 4PM - 2AM tomorrow and would like to speak about the church program you mentioned via email.

Thank You, Sgt. Greg Morgan

Sergeant G. Morgan #37497 Gang Enforcement Detail

Wilshire Area

1 of 1 08/15/2018 09:49 AM